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May 24, 197S 

Dear John: 

I thought you would like to baYe the eaeloae4 
photoaraph takea when you preaeated the Spirit 
of Aaeriea-"Tbe Bieeatenaial Ga•••" to ••· 

Thank you aaaia and waraeet pereonal resarde. 

Siaeerely, 

Honorable John Andereou 
Houee of aepreaeatatiYea 
Waahiagton, D. c. 

GRF:ml / 
___ / 

cc: Vern Loen and Marge Wicklein 
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May 24. 1975 

Dear Hr. Keye: 

Conareaaaaa John Anderaon Yery kiadly deliYered 
your niee aeaaage and the Spirit of Aaarica­
"The Bicentennial Gaaea" to ae personally. 

I aa enclosiaa a photo&raph of the presentation 
which I hope you will enjoy baYing. I do appre­
ciate your tbou&htfulnaaa in haYing •Y tood friend 
aad for.er collea&ue briaa thea to ae. 

Thaak you asain aad ..-ery beat wishes. 

Siaeerely. 

' 

Mr. Gary D. Ieye 
Secretary/Treaaurer 
Coach. Bouae Gaae Salaa & 

Proaotiona. Inc. 
741 Buena 
Chicago. Illinois 60613 

GRF:ml ;I 
cc: Marge Wicklein with giftand letter 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 



' . 

THE PRESIDENT 
The 1fuite House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. President: 

May 21, 1975 

We are pleased to present to you a copy of SPIRIT OF AMERICA­
"The Bicentennial Games." Each game proudly carries the seal 
of the American Revolution Bicentennial Administration as the 
official board game commemoratives of the celebration. 

A new concept in game playing - SPIRIT OF AMERICA games have 
been created as a method of stimulating interest in our rich 
and colorful American Heritage . Each game vividly recreates 
the story of one aspect of the turbulent and fascinating growth 
of our nation. 

SPIRIT OF AMERICA games are intended for use in both the 
educational and family environment. The concept is designed 
to not only present historic facts in a manner which is fun 
and challenging to the players, but to actually bring the 
material alive in a way which helps Americans of today relate 
to the lives and times of those who were instrumental in 
paving a better path for future generations. 

Hopefully the SPIRIT OF AMERICA concept will make a significant 
contribution to the Bicentennial celebration. If so, a great 
deal of credit should be given to John Warner's outstanding 
staff and Andrew Wahlquist in particular. Their confidence, 
support and personal attention have been invaluable and sincerely 
appreciated . 

We look forward to 1976 being the beginning of a new era for 
America and a banner year for you personally. 

#JU 
Michael R. Miller 
President 

~A~~~ 
Lyle D. Hurd, Jr. 
Executive Vice President 

Gary D. Keye 
Secretary/ 

Jr~f.~~~~ 
William C. Ibbs ~ 
Educational Director 

741 BUENA • CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60613 • (312) 525-1054 
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